## **REGISTRATION SERVICES**

## Customer Information Bulletin

Bulletin No. 134 9 December 2003

## SPECIAL BULLETIN

## 8.00AM MONDAY 15 DECEMBER 2003

Further to Customer Information Bulletin 133 regarding possible disruption to services on Monday 15 December 2003, Registration Services are pleased to advise document lodgement will be available from 8.00am on Monday 15 December 2003.

Customers are reminded that an early shutdown of DLI computer systems is scheduled for 5.00pm on Friday 12 December 2003. Whilst this will not impact lodgement of documents, it will prevent the use of online services, such as searching, after 5.00pm Friday until midday Monday 15 December 2003.

FRED CALGINARI A/MANAGER REGISTRATION SERVICES BRANCH

9 December 2003

